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The Hope Foundation Celebrates it’s 24th Foundation Day 
On 18th March 0223, The Hope Foundation celebrated it’s 24th Foundation 
Dayin presence of Ms. Maureen Forrest, Founding President & Mr. 
Sachidananda Das, Director-Administration of The Hope Foundation at EZCC 
Auditorium.  
 
The occasion was graced by India’s 2nd Grand Master Mr. Dibendu Barua  
along with other guests from Government Departments, Corporate houses  
and Ireland. 
  
 

7th  Blue Edge Convocation 

Kolkata Chapter was held at 

Lifeskills Unit Training 

Institute. 132 students were 

awarded certificate for 

completing various 

professional course by senior 

officials from Blue Dart and 

Hope Kolkata Foundation. 

On International Women's 

Day, HOPE’s legal advisor Ms. 

Dola Dey conducted a session 

on safety of women at 

workplace and anti sexual 

harassment policy with the 

workers of the factory  of ITC 

Limited Foods Division. 



  

 

 

Child Watch Project Team organised an awareness programme on family 

planning at Hastings, in collaboration with Parivar Seva Sanstha with young 

mothers. 

HOPE resumed its International Volunteer Programme in January 2023 with long 

term supporter Elizabeth Hennessey who taught English in various projects.  

Students from Rockwell College of Ireland raised funds for the HOPE and visited 

many HOPE projects including the HOPE Hospital. 

 

 

 

 

 

Glimpses!! 



 

Congratulations to Amit Choudhary from 

Bhagar Sponsorship program who has 

earned a Master's Degree in Hindi from 

the very prestigious Presidency 

University. 

On 24th March 2023, Sky Children Onlus Team 

inaugurated the 8th Naboasha education centre 

in Sick line for the slum and street connected 

children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

For queries, please contact us at hopecsr@hkf.ind.in / hoperesource@hkf.ind.in/ nabanita@hope-foundation.in 
              Call:   Ayantika Ray Chaudhuri: 9748781846; Sandip Kundu: 9804400604; Nabanita Banerjee: 9910102311 

                    

 

 
Children from the Bhagar Creche celebrating 

Holi with their friends and teachers 

 

 
 

Children from all 
HOPE projects 
observed  
Late Geeta 
Venkadakrishnan’s 
birth anniversary 
on 16th March ‘23 
 
 

Alexandra College of Dublin has 

been a long time supporter of 

HOPE. This is a first Irish 

academic Institution that started 

visiting HOPE projects with the 

students who organise fund 

raiser for HOPE. 

This year the visiting students 

participated in the Foundation 

Day. 

 


